Attachment 4e. Final Notice Email
Dear [Salutation] [FirstName] [LastName],
 
Over the past month, you have received several invitations to participate in a ground breaking survey for environmental health professionals. 
 
To date, we have not received a completed survey from you. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The survey is voluntary. However, you can help us very much by taking approximately 30 minutes to complete this survey. In order to assure that the survey results are as accurate as possible, and to understand challenges, needs and opportunities that can contribute knowledge for solutions to meet these needs, it is crucial to hear from environmental health professionals across the nation.  
 
Please help us to ensure that the results from this important survey are as complete as possible. 
 
To access the survey, you can proceed to the link below:
[SurveyHyperlink]
  
This is the final reminder you will receive as the survey will be closing shortly. 
 
Please do take the time to help us with this study of challenges, needs and opportunities for environmental health.
 
